Jamestown Township Fire Board
Unofficial Minutes of the July 19, 2021 Meeting

Meeting was called to order at 5:45 PM.

In attendance were board members: Janet Oskin, Mike Rose, Wendell Loew, Derek
McCormick and Jim Ondersma

Fire Department members present: Chief Duane Miedema

No one from the community attended the meeting.

Chief’s Report:

For the month of June 2021 there were 33 calls, with a year-to-date total of 225
calls.

In 2020 there were 36 calls for the month, compared to a total of 199 calls.

The utility pick up is still on back order, with no firm delivery date.

Security cameras are being installed at both fire stations by EPS.

It was noted that all five of the fire department trainees going through the fire
academy have graduated. Currently there are 26 firefighters in the department.

The fire board meeting schedule for the remainder of 2021 was approved. The dates
are Monday, September 20 and Monday, November 22 at 5:45 PM at fire station 1.

The next scheduled meeting will be on September 20.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 PM.

Submitted by Jim Ondersma



